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YOUR PARISH COUNCILLORS

COMBS & WHITEHOUGH
Mike Chantler (Chairman)

Chris Sizeland

34 Horderns Park Road,
Chapel-en-le-Frith, SK23 9SY
01298 815335
parish@sizeland.net

CGHAPEL EAST

Jason Adshead

33 Bowden Lane,
Chapel-en-le-Frith, SK23 0JQ
generalsolutions1969@gmail.com

lan DePee

Tim Saxby,

9 Netherfield Road,
Chapel-en-le-Frith, SK23 OPN
01298 813829
clirtimsaxby@chapelpc.org

CHAPEL WEST
Michael Barton (Vice Chairman),
clirmbarton@chapelpc.org

Alistair Beswick
07488 361359
alistair.oeswick@outlook.com

Nigel Gourlay

Ashworth House, Long Lane,
Chapel-en-le-Frith, SK23 O0TF
01298 815410
ngourlay@gmail.com

Nick Hill,

10 Manchester Road,
Chapel-en-le-Frith, SK23 9SR
07816 830221
clir.nick.hill@gmail.com

James Shephard
clirjpshephard@chapelpc.org

Stewart Young, 16 Hollin Drive,
Chapel-en-le-Frith, SK23 ONA
01298 812304

Stewart.Young@highpeak.gov.uk

DOVE HOLES & MARTINSIDE
Two vacancies.

CHAPEL-EN-LE-FRITH

PARISH COUNCIL

Town Hall, Market Street,
Chapel-en-le-Frith, SK23 OHP
01298 813320
clerk@chapelpc.org
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FOR OUR
PARKS

Plans are underway

for major spending

in the parish’s parks.
The Council is work-
ing with specialists in
playground design to
revitalise the five parks.

A “Friends of the Parks”
group is being set up,
and if you would like

to be involved, please
contact the Clerk:
clerk@chapelpc.org

Could you help

Dove Holes by joining
the Council?

Email the Parish Clerk
if you are interested:
clerk@chapelpc.org

HELPING UKRAINIAN
VICTIMS OF WAR

Chapel Parish Council

is helping to introduce
families in the High Peak
to Ukrainian refugees
who are looking for safe
accommodation.

A new website, co-funded
by the Parish Council,
matches local offers of
help with refugees wait-
ing in refugee centres in
Poland.

If you would like to offer

accommodation, visit the

website:
hpc4ukraine.co.uk

You can also volunteer on
the website with offers

of transport or help with
shopping.




CHAPEL ALLOTMENTS

The Parish Council has been working over the past year to
re-open the Leys Allotments, after a successful campaign to
prevent their sale. The allotments, accessed from the
tramway on Sheffield Road, were first opened in 1919

as a way for local families to grow fresh fruit and
vegetables. The allotments were heavily

overgrown, and had become a target for

fly-tipping.

If you would like to join the waiting
list for a plot, ask at the

Town Hall or email
astclerk@chapelpc.org




